
  
 

 

  
 

 
 

WWeellccoommee  ttoo  tthhiiss  hhaallff  tteerrmm’’ss  nneewwsslleetttteerr..  TTaakkee    

aa  llooookk  aatt  ssoommee  ooff  tthhee  tthhiinnggss  wwee  hhaavvee  bbeeeenn  uupp  

ttoo  tthhiiss  hhaallff  tteerrmm……  

              
                                          CCiirrccuuss  ffuunn!!!!!!  

   

February – March 2022  
Congratulations to 
Dickson House staff 
Paul Nelson, Maria 
Dixon and Kate 
Warner for passing 
their level 3 
qualification in BSL, 
well done! 
 
 

Welcome to 
Doncaster 
Deaf Trust 
Children’s 

Homes 
Newsletter 

 

If you need to 
contact us over the 
easter holidays, you 
can email us at 
dicksonhouse@ddt-
deaf.org.uk  
 
See you on 
Wednesday 20th April 
when school returns. 
 
Have a lovely Easter 
holiday, love Kate 
and the team xxx 

mailto:dicksonhouse@ddt-deaf.org.uk
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Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

      

  

      
  

      
  

  

Developing our independent skills to help prepare us for the future. We have focused on 
budgeting, shopping, cooking and ironing. We made delicious pancakes for pancake day!!! 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

  

  

      
  

  

  
  

     

  

     

The children have really enjoyed making the garden in Dickson house look 
pretty. They have painted the raised wooden planter and potted plants ready 
for summer. The hob tub is on the children’s wish list! 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

 
 

 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

   
 
 

Birthday celebrations!!! 

Star of the week… Well done for all your hard work guys! 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 

  

                               
 

Getting into the football spirit! Attending weekly football sessions, trying a new 
online football zoom session and healthy discussions about which football team 
is the best – who do you support? Is it the same as our children or staff? 

Finally, back 
doing what we 
love the 
most…swimming 
at the Dome. 
 
 It’s nice to be 
back now that 
Covid restrictions 
have eased.  


